April 19, 2022
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing has been set for revision on the plat of Holly

Lake Ranch Subdivision.
The revision includes lots 156 & 157, Section 9, within Holly Lake Ranch Subdivision.
The public hearing is set for Tuesday, May 31, 2022, at 9:00 A.M. in the Commissioners

Courtroom. All persons interested in revision to this plat may appear at the public hearing with

opposition should they so desire.
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Mike Simmons, Commissioner
Wood County Precinct 3

To be published in the Wood County Monitor on April 28, May 5, and May 12, 2022.



